

4035 S. Riverpoint Parkway Phoenix, AZ 85040

June 8, 2023

Dashun K. Henderson 7147 S Rockwell St. Chicago, IL 60629

Dear Dashun K. Henderson:

Congratulations! We are very pleased to inform you of your success in being admitted into the University of Phoenix Bachelor of Science in Public Administration effective June 8, 2023.

Please visit your student website at <u>MyPhoenix Academic Plan</u> to view a summary of your transfer credits (if applicable) and to obtain your course modules, grades, check your GPA, and access many other services.

We know that funding for a degree program can be a challenge, so we would like to welcome you to explore some scholarship opportunities to assist in funding your education. Please visit our website at UOPX Scholarship Opportunities. This website provides valuable scholarship information, including University of Phoenix scholarship programs, a national scholarship search, and scholarship resources. Check Tuition University of Phoenix to see if your employer has an alliance and possible discount with University of Phoenix.

We would also like to extend to you an opportunity to obtain possible transfer credit for work completed outside of the traditional classroom setting through Prior Learning Assessment. If you are interested in finding out more about this option and to see if your degree program is eligible please visit us at Prior Learning Assessment or e-mail plac@phoenix.edu for correspondence with an advisor. Advisors are also available via phone at (866) 440-4707 M-Th 6am-6pm MST and F 6am-5pm MST.

Again, we would like to take this opportunity to say congratulations on your admission and extend a warm welcome and best wishes for your continued success in your degree program at the University of Phoenix.

andreus

Sincerely,

Devin Andrews

Vice President, Office of Admissions & Evaluation

IRN: 9057892229